
Greetings & Happy Spring! 

Here are a few reminders, and some important information coming your way; as this is the last News 

Letter of this school year. 

1) Please send a change of clothes in with your child.  Mud, puddles, and wet grass make for a fun 

recess; but cold, wet, clothes and socks are uncomfortable for classroom/learning attire. 

2) If your child needs any immunizations over the summer, a notice will be sent home during the month 

of May; so please check your child’s folder.   

3) “Religious Exemption” information can be found on the KPBSD website; forms are also available at 

the main office or the nurse’s office.  Please remember; these forms are not valid if notarized prior to 

July 1st, and must be renewed yearly.  

***LICE DETECTION/ELIMINATION…STARTS AT HOME*** Please check your child’s head routinely, and 

do a thorough check if you notice your child scratching incessantly.  We can all work together, but it is 

much easier if you catch it right away; it is easier to treat/eliminate the initial phase verses an 

infestation.  Please contact me for my assistance…226-1826. 

Have an awesome rest of the year!   

Nurse Kim 

 

 

 


